
VANOS

Peacefully, surrounded by his family
at University Hospital on Friday, 
October 22, 2004 Anthony Adrianus
Vanos at the age of 75. Loving
husband of Elizabeth ( Sep) for 51

years. Dearly loved Dad of Lilly and
Henry Jamrozinski of Grand Bend and
their children Christie ( Steve) Kloske, 
Jennifer ( Richard) Cooper, Kandis

Jason) MacKenzie, and David

Jamrozinski. Carol and Ken Lewylle
and their children Greg ( Cheryl) 
Lewylle, Tony Lewylle and Stephanie
Lewylle. Michael and Bonnie Vanos

of Arkona and their children Katie, 
Shaina and Rebecca, Judy and

Sterling Smith of Red Earth Creek, 
Alberta, Rosanne and Steve Mineilly
of Warwick Twp. and their children
Kyle Gilliard, Sara Gilliard and Kurtis

Minielly. Dearly loved Great Grandpa
of Zoey Minielly and Carson Cooper. 
Predeceased by parents John and

Hendrika Vanos and brother Martin. 

Survived by brothers Bill, Pete, John, 

Harry and Ted Vanos and sisters Diny
Beernink, Anne Vandeschoot and

Nancy Boere. will be sadly missed
by all his card playing and golfing
buddies. Tony' s magnetic

personality helped him to be
successful as the co- founder of

Arkona Machine Shop and creator of
Arkona Fairways. All Dad' s friends

and family will miss his great sense
of humour. Resting at the Gilpin

Funeral Chapel, Forest for

visitation on Sunday October 24 from
2- 4 and 7- 9. Funeral Mass at St. 

Christophers Church, Forest on

Monday October 25 at 11: 00 am. 

Interment Arkona Cemetery. 
Memorial donations, if so desired, 
can be made to the Strathroy
Middlesex General Hospital Building
Fund. 


